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Submission: "I have had 1.5 kw of Solar Panels for seven years and at the current of
11.1 cents per kw it will take another 4 years to get back the money I

paid for the eight solar panels. I installed solar panels to help reduce

the Carbon discharged into the atmosphere by Coal Power stations.

I have a Gross Meter so my electricity generated by the solar panels

goes directly to my neighbours (I live in |||l Sydney).

This saves AGL the cost of poles and wires. Therefor I think I should

be paid at least 22.2 cents per kw. New South Wales can not continue

to use coal for generating electricity. More solar panels are needed

on houses. I will increase mine if AGL pays me 22.2 cents per kw."





